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To whom it may concern,

As a retired Police Officer, I strongly oppose any anti-gun bills including LC38. These
frivolous gun laws are useless to preventing anything but law abiding citizens from
protecting themselves. 

Please focus your valuable time on keeping violent criminals behind bars or imposing
the death penalty. 

Matthew Nevarov | (323)707-4506
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